OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Mike DeWine, Governor Jack Marchbanks, Ph.D., Director

1980 W. Broad Street, Columbus, OH 43223
614-466-7170
transportation.ohio.gov

December 30, 2020

David Bodo, Jr.

David Bodo & Associates, Inc.
5175 Tonga Road NW
Carrollton, OH 44615

Re:  Prequalification Status

Dear Mr. Bodo:
The Office of Consultant Services has reviewed your request for prequalification and approved
your firm's technical prequalification to provide the following services:

RIGHT OF WAY PLAN DEVELOPMENT - Limited

Questions concerning your prequalification should be directed to Dan Krajcovic in the Office of
Consultant Services at Dan.Krajcovic@dot.ohio.gov

Your firm will be retained on our list of active prequalified consultants. This current prequalification
will expire on January 15, 2023.

Respectfully,

Susan Stehle
Acting Administrator
Office of Consultant Services
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